
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, it is spring time! We are looking forward to being able to spend some time 

outside in the nice weather! Thank you to all of the community members that joined us 

at the Internet Safety Presentation.  

With the weather getting warmer and the snow starting to melt, it is very important for 

students to dress for the weather including footwear! It would be helpful to send an extra 

pair of socks to school for those days they end up with wet feet! 

From the Guidance Counsellor: 

In March, we began the theme of Feelings in Guidance.  Students are identifying what 

feelings look and feel like for themselves and others.  When we understand our own 

feelings, we can better understand other people’s feelings and have empathy for them.  

We can then understand how our actions can make others feel as well.  Being aware of 

our emotions can help us accept them and help us deal with them when we feel 

overwhelmed, promoting better mental health.  

 

Leprechaun Traps 

For Science, the Early Years used 

the design process to plan and build 

a trap to catch a leprechaun. They 

worked hard to design and changed 

their designs after the leprechauns 

stole their gold! None of the groups 

were able to catch a leprechaun but 

the leprechaun did catch Miss 

Guenther! 

 


